
Toad Hall Nursery January
Newsletter 2016

Welcome to our January Newsletter. We hope you enjoy 
reading it and should you have anything to add to our next 
Newsletter that you speak to Catherine, Ruth or Sarah by the
end of January. 

Happy New Year to all of you we hope you have had a lovely 
Christmas spending time with family and that you are ready to
start the New Year. We would like to thank everyone for 
their generosity with all the gifts we received at Christmas. 

Now we are back after the Christmas break some children 
have started the journey moving up to their new room. We 
hope that all the children settle in well with their new routine 
and surroundings. 

As the cold weather is approaching please can you make sure 
that your child has got appropriate clothing for the outdoors 
and that it is clearly labelled.  

Just to remind all parents that the nursery opens at 8am if 
you would like to come in earlier please book in for early bird. 
The time before 8am is for the staff to set up the room with 
toys and get breakfast ready. Should your child be dropped 
off before 8am, a fee of £2.00 will be added to your account 
to cover the extra care.  For those children who attend 
nursery for shorter days, please can we ask you to ensure 
they are not dropped off before their allocated start time 
and that they are collected on time.  Our staffing is worked 
around these children going home and should any child be 
collected late, a late fee will be added to their account.  If 



you would like your child to start earlier, or stay later, please 
let us know and we can arrange our staff accordingly.  We 
would like to thank you for your co-operation with this.  

Term time dates for term are as follows

5th January – 12th February 

22nd February – 24th March

11th April – 27Th May
6th June – 20th July

5th September – 21st October

31st October – 20th December

If you would like to book your child in before the term starts 
please speak to the office as we have to make sure we follow 
the government’s ratio guidelines and deploy staff accordingly.

If you would like to book your child in for our holiday club 
please ask for a booking form in the office. Our holiday club 
runs on the following dates.

15th - 19th February
29th March – 8th April
31st May – 3rd June



21st July – 2nd September
24th - 28th October
21st – 23rd December
2nd – 3rd January

Many thanks 

The Toad Hall Team


